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Flour Bluff ISD to cancel school Monday, August 28 

due to Hurricane Harvey 
 

Due to approaching Hurricane Harvey and the uncertainty of the effects of the storm, the 

District has cancelled school for Monday, August 28. 

At this time, staff is asked not to report to work on Monday, August 28. If essential personnel 

are needed for cleanup efforts, Supervisors will contact those employees directly. 

With this storm, there is potential for further cancellations beyond Monday, August 28. The 

District will continue to monitor Hurricane Harvey and make decisions on further cancellations 

following landfall of the storm. 

The District will continue to provide additional updates to local media outlets, through the 

District’s website and social media outlets and through the districtwide call out system.  
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